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The full board of Governors met on 25th May at 2017. 

At this meeting the final budget control report March 2016/17 was discussed and approved. All staff 

especially Mrs Faraday and Mrs Coker were thanked for their careful management and use of the 

available funds which ensure maximum impact for the children in the school in such a difficult climate. 

The budget for 2017 and the outline for 2018/19 was reviewed and approved for submitting and again it 

was noted the difficult job that this is with the available funds. The school evaluation report was 

discussed with a particular focus on Personal Development, Behaviour and Welfare. The governors 

supported Mrs Farraday’s assessment that the school is currently graded as ‘good’ in this area although 

there was a general feeling that there were some elements of outstanding in this area and discussion 

was had around what could be done to make this a secure. 

As part of the Headteacher’s report the recent SATS were discussed along with the predictions for pupils 

outcomes. The school structure and staffing for the next academic year was reviewed. 

The results of the recent Governors skills audit was presented to the board and it was agreed that the 

membership of the sub-committees would remain the same for the next academic year. 

Elizabeth Slater 

School Governor  

 


